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Christensen, Lindsay

From: David Tirman [dtirman@jmaventuresllc.com]
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2009 11:00 AM
To: Christensen, Lindsay
Cc: Rob Brueck; David Landry; Allen Breuch
Subject: RE: Homewood
Attachments: Homewood Master Plan Illustrative February 2009.pdf; HwdAmphitheaterRGB.jpg

Lindsay, 
 
The amphitheatre is located adjacent to the base gondola terminal to the north west.  Attached is a copy of 
the master plan and a rendering of where the amphitheatre sits.  The plan does not specifically call out the 
amphitheatre but you’ll be able to locate it between the two attachments. 
 
At this point we’re not 100% sure that there’d be pile driving as we are still awaiting a detailed geotechnical 
report that will let us know more about soils conditions and the potential need for piles.  I don’t believe that the 
current schematic design drawings indicate piles but rather perimeter and spread footing foundations.  It is 
probably safe to assume some percentage of piles would be needed however (suggest 10%).  There may be 
some degree of blasting due to boulders below grade, however, there’s also another technique for breaking 
up boulders that does not require blasting…which is the more likely way we’d opt to go.  I would think that any 
potential blasting would be fairly limited if required. 
 
I hope this helps.   
 
DAVID A. TIRMAN AIA 
Executive Vice President 
JMA Ventures, LLC 
P.O. Box 3938 
Truckee, CA. 96160 
 
T: (530) 582-6085 
M: (530) 386-1907 
F: (530) 582-1851 
E: dtirman@jmaventuresllc.com 
 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this email 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. It is solely for 
the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws 
including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all 
copies of the communication.  

 
From: Christensen, Lindsay [mailto:lchristensen@jsanet.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2009 9:23 AM 
To: David Tirman 
Subject: RE: Homewood 
 
Hi David, 
I have a couple of last questions for you.  
1. Where was the Hillside Ampitheatre located? 
2. Will there be any pile driving or blasting? 
Thank you! 
Lindsay 


